
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Positive Parenting Workshop 
E/IC/SC/23/145 

  18th May, 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are pleased to announce an upcoming “Positive Parenting Workshop” designed explicitly for non-

Chinese speaking parents. As parents, we all strive to create a nurturing and supportive environment for our 

children, but we understand that parenting can sometimes be challenging. This workshop aims to provide you 

with valuable insights, strategies, and practical tools to promote positive parenting practices and enhance your 

relationship with your children. 

 

We look forward to your participation and this workshop’s positive impact on your parenting journey. 

Together, let's create a nurturing and loving environment for our children. 
 

If you have any inquiries, please contact Mr. Mok Hon Wai.  

Yours sincerely, 

             

             Ko Tak Yin 

             Headmistress 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reply Slip                         E/IC/SC/23/145 

Dear Headmistress, 

I have read the notice about Positive Parenting Workshop. I: * 

□ will not attend the above workshop on 15th June, 2024. 

□ will attend the above workshop on 15th June, 2024. 

Parent's Signature : ______________________________ 

Parent's Name : ______________________(In Block Letters) 

Contact No.:                                     

Student’s Name:________________________Class(    ) 

Date: _______________________________________ 

*Please tick the appropriate box  

Activity: Positive Parenting Workshop  
Date: 15th June, 2024 (Saturday) 

Time:  10:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Place:  Islamic Primary School 

Target group: P.1-P.6 non-chinese speaking parents 

Charge: Free 

Remark: 1. If the total number enrolled is more than the limit, participants will be chosen by a draw. 

2. Successful applicants will receive a confirmation notification before 14th June. 

3. Bad weather arrangement:If the Red or Black Rainstorm Warning, or Typhoon 

Warning Signal No. 8 or above is in force within two hours before the commencement 

of the activity, or the Education Bureau has announced the cancellation of classes in 

primary schools, the activity will be cancelled. 



 


